
An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 

Location:  325 N. Salisbury Street • Albemarle Building • Raleigh, N.C.  27603 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Social Services 
2401 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina  27699-2401 

Courier # 56-20-25   Fax  919-334-1018 
Beverly Eaves Perdue,Governor                                Sherry  S. Bradsher, Director 
Lanier M. Cansler, Secretary        (919) 733-3055 

    

March 7, 2011 

 

 

 

TO:   County Director of Social Services, County Finance Officer 

 

FROM: Kathy Sommese, Chief Budget Officer  

  North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 

  Division of Social Services 

 

SUBJECT: Receipt of TANF ARRA Funds 

 

This is an addendum to the February 25, 2011 letter.  It has come to our attention that CFDA 

numbers are required for reporting purposes.  We have attached a list of the exchanges with 

their corresponding CFDA numbers.  We broke out the second exchange as two different 

TANF ARRA dollars were involved. 

 

Again, sorry for this inconvenience.  If you have any questions please, contact your Local 

Business Liaison. 

 

Cc: Sherry Bradsher 

 Dean Simpson 

 Laketha Miller 

 Debbie Hawkins 

 Wayne Black 

 

Attachment   
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